

Milan Tae Kwon Do Newsletter



MASTER R. CHRISTIAN DYKES

7 E. MAIN STREET, MILAN, MI 48160 (734) 439-KICK (5425)

VOLUME 1 ISSUE 2



NOVEMBER

OCTOBER SUPERSTAR

Cameron Satterly

IMPORTANT DATES

GEUP TESTING	NOV 18th
NO CLASS	NOV
THANKSGIVING	24th
MICHIGAN	DEC
MIDWEST	3rd
DEC GEUP	DEC
TESTING	16th
CHRISTMAS	DEC
PARTY	10th

UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS

Michigan Midwest Championship – **03** Milan, MI

AROUND THE STUDIO

- We are requesting that ALL
 1st geup and black belts
 provide an 8 x 10 photo of
 themselves in uniform doing
 TKD. These photos will be
 going up on our walls to
 show our pride in our students and to inspire the
 lower belts.
- Certificates: Please be patient while we begin processing all the overdue certificates. We hope to get completely caught up in the next couple of weeks.
- The annual Christmas party will be held on December 10th at 5:30pm. Please sign up at the front desk for a dish to pass.
- Don't forget about the Sparring class on Mondays at
 6:30 pm. This class is open to all yellow belts and above and is led by Mr. Gaines.
- Invoices and the newsletter are now available by email.
 Please email management@milantkd.com if you would like to receive electronic copies.

WEBSITE & FACEBOOK

- WEBSITE IS UP AND RUN-NING!! Master & Mrs. Dykes have worked diligently to get the website up and running. Please check it out at www.milantkd.com and don't forget to 'Like' the Facebook page.
- A reminder to all students and parents that the Testing criteria is available under the 'STUDENT' tab and it is expected that they will download it from the site and study it. Students and parents are also encouraged to go to the same tab and read the 'Rules & Etiquette' of the dojang.
- If you have any pictures that you would like to see posted on the facebook page or website please submit them (in digital form) to Mr. Dykes.
- Alternatively, if you do not want pictures of you/your child to appear on our website or our Facebook page please let Mr. Dykes know.

TUITION INCENTIVES

- Pay for 12 months in advance. Advantages One month is free Tuition amount will not increase.
 Limitations: The 12 months must be consecutive No refunds
- Refer a friend \$20 off your next month's tuition if you refer a friend and they sign up for the first month.

OCTOBER PROMOTIONS Master Dykes 4th Dan Mr. Gaines 3rd (Marshall) Dan Mr. Gaines 3rd (Sam) Dan Sarah Dunlap 4th Geup **Wyatt Thiry** 6th Geup David Beck 9th Geup

9th

Geup

Dylan Beck

"Be like water making its way through cracks. Do not be assertive, but adjust to the object, and you shall find a way through it. If nothing within you stays rigid, outward things will disclose themselves." Bruce Lee

Milan Tae Kwon Do Page 2

COMPETITION

- If you or your child is interested in joining the competition team (now or in the future), speak to: Mr.
 Gaines
- The sparring class will be conducted on Monday's at 6:30PM and is open to yellow belts and above (all ages welcome).
- Team workouts are Tuesday's & Thursday's 8:15-9:15PM for select students. See Mr. Gaines for info.
- Upcoming Tournaments open to all students (Please notify Master Dykes if you are interested):
 - December 3rd Michigan Midwest Championship – Milan, MI
- Master Dykes strongly encourages students to compete at this tournament. It will be held at Milan H.S. This is our home ground, so we need to represent.
- Team Captain: Marshall Gaines
- Co-Captain: Sam Gaines

STUDENTS

- Please be sure to put your shoes up on the provided shelf when you take them off. The excess of shoes laying on the floor becomes dangerous to other people walking by and with winter fast approaching it will help to keep the walkway free of boots.
- Boys are authorized to wear white t-shirts only under their dolbok tops during the cold months, underarmour shirts are acceptable.
- Girls are still authorized to wear the color shirt of their belt, underarmour shirts are acceptable.
- We would appreciate both students waiting for their class and spectators keeping the noise level down. It is distracting to the students currently in class and difficult to hear the instructors.

PRO SHOP

- CLEARANCE SALE!!!! Everything must go! We will be selling all the gear on-hand at a discount price in order to reduce inventory by the end of the year. Keep an eye out for announcements.
- Don't forget to order your student his/her Christmas presents from the pro shop. Please have orders in by December 1st to ensure you get them in time for Christmas. All orders must be paid in full before they will be ordered.